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U.S. Customs and Border Protection

Port of Philadelphia
200 Chestnut Street
Philadelphia, PA 19106

U.S. Customs and Border Protection
Pipeline #003-2023
February 21, 2023

To: Customs Brokers, Terminal Operators, Vessel Agents, Airlines, Importers,
Freight Forwarders, Carriers, Partner Government Agencies, and Others
Concerned

SUBJECT: Updated Contact Information for Cargo Related Issues and Outbound Shipments
Effective immediately, the Port of Philadelphia Problem Resolution and Export Vehicles address
is no longer the point of contact for matters concerning shipment related questions and inquires
on holds and releases for the Trade and Tactical Divisions. In addition, a new point of contact
has been established for concerns dealing with outbound cargo and export vehicle processing.

For matters dealing with Trade related cargo issues, please utilize the emails listed below:

PHLTRADESEACARGO@cbp.dhs.gov — Maritime Cargo

PHLTRADEAIRCARGO@cbp.dhs.gov — Air Cargo

For maters dealing with Tactical related cargo issues, please utilize the email listed below;

PHL-CMET@cbp.dhs.cov

For concerns dealing with outbound cargo and export vehicle processing, please utilize the email
below;

PHL-OUTBOUNDENFORCEMENTTEAM(@cbp.dhs.gov

Timothy Walinskas

Chief Officer

Tactical Division

Port of Philadelphia

U.S. Customs and Border Protection



